06/25/2020

Maria Hernandez
923 Valerie Ave.
Pasadena, TX 77502

We are sending you this letter to let you know your party dated10/16/2021 has been cancelled due to
non payments.

According to your contract in order for us to honor the contract you have to make a minimum of $100 a
month payment the last payment you made was on 02/26/2020

As your contract states there would be no refund on any cancelled contracts.
With regards,
La Villa Ballroom

P.S. if you would like to contact us please email us: lavillaballroom@yahoo.com




